
 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
To: The Members of The B. C. Muslim Association 
From: The Election Committee 
 
April 20, 2015 
 
Subject: Members of the Election Committee 
 
As Salamu-Alaikum Wa-Rahmatullahe Wa-Barakatuhu, 
 
       May this letter find you in the best of your health and Islamic spirit. 
 
2015 is an Election Year for the B. C. Muslim Association.  
 
Members of the Election Committee: 
 

               Chairperson:  Noureldaim Ahmed 

 

                Secretary:      Khalid Sheergar 

 

                Member:       Sheikh Jang 

 

                Member:       Tom Sahajad Khan 

 

                Member:       Sr. Nina Sheikh 

 

                Member:       Sr. Yasifa Ali 
 
                Member:      TBA 
 

Communication with The Election Committee shall only be via following e-mail: 
 

Thebcmaelection2015@gmail.com 

  
  

Jazak-Allah, 
 

Khalid Sheergar 

Secretary, Election Committee 
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